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ACCC update 

2 August 2012 

On 16 May 2012, Healthscope announced it had entered into agreements for the sale of its 

human and commercial pathology businesses in Queensland, New South Wales (including ACT) 

and Western Australia to Sonic Healthcare Ltd (Sonic), and that the proposed transactions were 

subject to ACCC and regulatory approvals. 

Following notification today that the ACCC has extended its investigation timeframes, 

Healthscope wishes to advise that the proposed divestments to Sonic are now expected to be 

completed in September 2012.  

 

 

 

For further enquiries: 

Caroline Sladen 

Healthscope Investor Relations 

Telephone: +61 3 9926 7524  


